
 

Week of: Jan.2nd- Jan 6th 
 
 

Kennedy Catholic MS/HS News 

A Message from Mrs. Halicki 

    HAPPY NEW YEAR! I hope 

everyone enjoyed their break and 

set aside time to spend with their 

families and friends and reflect on 

their goals for the new year.  

    January is a busy time of the year. 

Students are participating in NWEA 

winter testing and are approaching 

the end of the second 9 weeks. 

Please continue to monitor Plus 

Portal and email teachers with any 

concerns or questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening This Week 

Monday 1.2- NO SCHOOL 
                      
Tuesday 1.3–   School Resumes 
                          -Mass 7:30 in Chapel 
                           
Wednesday 1.4- Regular Schedule 
 
Thursday -1.5 –Mass 1:30 in gymnasium 
                             -PLT 2:45-3:15 
                              
Friday- 1.6 –Regular Schedule 
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Weekly Masses- Weekly masses are scheduled so we can come together as a school family. I 
realize that situations arise where students need to leave early for appointments. If it is 
possible, please try to refrain from making appointments on Thursday afternoons.   
 
Dress Code- Please review dress code with students on pages 5-6 in the Student/Parent 
Handbook. Students are not permitted to wear coats or hoodies in school. They are permitted 
to wear solid maroon, gold/yellow, black, gray, or white sweaters, cardigans, and crew neck 
sweatshirts. They must be worn over the collared shirt. No Large logos or prints including 
collegiate wear are permitted. Dress shoes are required unless there is a doctor’s excuse. Shoe 
options include boat shoes and ballet flats. No boots including Uggs, Timberlands, or any other 
similar boot.  NO platform soles, high-tops, sandals, Crocs/clogs, slides or slippers are allowed. 
Solid colors only: black, brown, gray, white, and maroon only. Please adhere to the dress code. 
Students will be sent to the office for dress code violations.  
 
NWEA testing- Just a reminder that NWEA testing will begin the week of January 9th. This is a 
similar test that was administered in September. More information will be sent this week.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
Kennedy Catholic Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30-3:30PM 
Students are tardy after 7:55 AM each day. If late, students must sign-in and get a pass from the 
Front Office. 

 

 


